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CTH T (N. Grandview Blvd.)  

Pewaukee River Tributary Structure 

Waukesha County 

Project I.D. 23-2770(15) 

 

Project Overview 

The project is a structural lining of an existing steel culvert structure.  The structure carries CTH 

T traffic over a tributary of the Pewaukee River.  The site is located approximately 0.6 miles 

south of CTH SS at the northern entrance to GE Healthcare, located in the City of Waukesha 

and City of Pewaukee. The scope includes replacing structure headwalls and repairing a culvert 

adjacent to the highway.   

The roadway and structure were initially constructed in 1973.  The structure is a 10’ x 7’ 

corrugated steel structural plate arch.  The lower portion of the culvert structure is deteriorating, 

resulting in the need to rehabilitate the structure.    

The project will be constructed open to through traffic.  The speed limit will be reduced through 

the work zone.  Motorists should expect minor delays.  The project is county funded.  

Construction is anticipated summer, 2025.   

Project Schedule 

 

Construction – Mid-June to mid-August 2025 

 

Project Contacts 

 

Kevin Yanny, P.E.     Ethan Moser      

Senior Civil Engineer     Civil Engineer     

Waukesha County DPW    Waukesha County DPW    

262-548-7750      262-548-7748 

kyanny@waukeshacounty.gov   emoser@waukeshacounty.gov 
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